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Submission: Hi There, 
 
I am writing this submission as I am concerned about the proposal for the mega council. With the evidence and facts that have 
been provided there does not seem to be enough benefit for this proposal. Each. Council is currently setup and in action 
providing jobs and ensuring each and every suburb is catered for. Merging these together will potentially be a waste of tax 
payer money, cause more conflicts between residents and areas with different views and ultimately lead to job losses due to 
double up in positions. My vote is to leave the areas as is. 
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